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Date: November 5, 2017    
Time: 12:00 AM  
Contact: Sergeant Heath Feavel/ Officer Kate Mann 
    Patrol Sergeant/ Public Affairs and Crime Prevention Officer 

   Oshkosh Police Department  
    920-236-5700 

 
Subject:  Dangerous item found in Halloween Candy 
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has taken a report of a needle found in a child’s 
Halloween Candy.  This incident occurred on the West side of Oshkosh, possibly 
in the area of Allerton Drive, Covington Drive or Thornton Drive.  
 
Parents are encouraged to carefully examine all of their children’s candy before 
allowing them to eat any of it.   
 
We are asking that any suspicious material or items found in Halloween candy is 
immediately reported to the Oshkosh Police Department.  The Oshkosh Police 
Department is taking this matter very seriously and wants to make sure all 
citizens are safe. 
 
 If anybody has any information regarding this incident, they are encouraged to contact 
the Oshkosh Police Department at 920-236-5700.  
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago 
County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 
274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web. 
You may be eligible for a reward if your information leads to an arrest.  
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